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Dear Parent/Carer,  

We would be delighted if you could come and watch the Year 6 gym display. Year 6 have been working 

very hard using their knowledge of various gym techniques to create a dynamic routine. They have based 

their routines around the theme of space, using Holt’s March of the Planets as inspiration. 

It will be held in the hall on Thursday 20th April, starting at 3:00pm and finishing at the end of school day - 

3:30pm. 

We hope to see you there. 

 

Miss Barlow 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  
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